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SCHOLARSHIP FOR ORAL HISTORY CONFERENCE 

 
 

Oral History Tasmania is offering scholarships for two Tasmanians, one palawa, to attend Oral History 

Australia’s biennial national conference, The Power of Oral History—Risks, Rewards & Responsibilities to 

be held in Melbourne 21–24 November 2024. 

 

We will cover airfares and the conference registration fees, and contribute towards accommodation. 

Note that the conference organisers have made arrangements for discounted university 

accommodation to be made available.  

 

For conference details, see https://oralhistoryaustralia.org.au/biennial-conference-2024/ 

 

Requirements 

 

1. You must be enrolled in tertiary studies or undertaking an oral history project. 

2.  Non-members will be required to join Oral History Tasmania.  

3.  Priority will be given to those not receiving a grant or funding from any other institution. 

4.  You will be expected to attend the whole conference. 

5. You must provide a comprehensive report on the conference, reviewing the sessions you 
attend, by the end of January 2025. 

 

Please apply by providing: your name; 

contact details including email address and phone number; 

details of tertiary studies or of intended project; and  

a statement of up to 250 words explaining what you hope to gain by  

    attending the conference, addressing all the issues detailed above. 

 

Email your application to president@oralhistorytas.org.au by 1 August 2024.  The successful applicants 

will be advised by the end of August. 
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